GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Monday, April 16, 2018 in the Superintendent's office in George. Board President Doug Krull called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm with the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance. Board members present were Doug Krull and Curt Fiedler with Todd Klein, Kristi Landis, and Wade Netten joining by phone. Also in attendance were Superintendent John Eyerly, Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, and Principal Kevin Range. A quorum was established noting all the board was present. Citizens were invited to address the board with no discussion brought forward

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Fiedler, seconded by Landis, and carried 5-0.

A motion to approve the resignations of Melinda DeLeeuw and Levi Judge effective the end of 17-18 was made by Netten, seconded by Fiedler, and carried 5-0. No discussion was held. The board expressed their thanks for their service to the district.

A special board meeting was set for Friday, April 20 at noon to approve food service staff recommendations for hire to allow training time. Interviews are being held April 16. A special board meeting for the superintendent review was set for May 9 at 5:30 pm in Little Rock. This will be held in closed session. Work session dates were discussed to meet with Harry from the Iowa Association of School Boards to discuss board goals.

A motion to adjourn at 12:15 was made by Fiedler, seconded by Netten, and carried 5-0.